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Dear Parents,

Even though it has been a short week, we have certainly packed in a lot of activity here at St. Henry! Our
8th grade went to the Art Museum and the Cathedral, 1st-4th grade went to see Cinderella at the Taft
Theater, 3rd grade had the opportunity to receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation for Lent, this morning our
Olympic Teams met, and tomorrow is our Father-Daughter Dance. What a week! As we enter into the
Lenten season, we will have a number of opportunities for our students to grow in their faith. All 3rd-8th
grade students will have the opportunity to receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation during class, we will do
Stations of the Cross as a school and our Olympic Team meetings today also had a Lenten theme. I hope
this is a fruitful season for all of our students and their families!

Next week is an exciting week in our school as well. On Tuesday our 8th grade students will attend an all
day CPR training with the Elsmere Fire Department. This is an opportunity for our students to learn
important skills that will enable them to keep themselves and others safe. We are grateful to the fire
department for coming to do this with our students every year! Another big thing happening on Tuesday is
that the first step of our facilities assessment will be taking place! Fr. Lange and I have been working with
SHP, a local architecture firm, and they will be coming on Tuesday afternoon to inspect our facilities so they
can put together a report about the needs of our school facilities and give us an idea of the order of priority
and cost for those items. We should have an initial report back from them late in March. This will give us
vital information that will enable us plan and budget for our future.

The other big event next week is our Night at the Races event taking place on Saturday, March 2. If you
have not already purchased your tickets, there is still time! It is going to be a great evening with a number
of fun events. Bet on your favorite teacher in our teacher "horse" races, play several race themed games,
get in on our raffles, there will be good music and good food from local restaurants. We will also be playing
Heads or Tails with prizes for the top three people including a wagon of alcohol, a Kroger gift card, or a
suite for the Reds vs. Cubs game this summer! Our Grand Raffle Split-the-Pot is currently at almost
$13,000, meaning that the winner will receive $6,500 and that number will continue to rise! You can register
for the event, view our Silent Auction items, and purchase tickets to win our Bourbon Raffle (Old Rip Van
Winkle Special Reserve 12 yr) HERE. Be sure to register by Monday to ensure your spot! You will also be
able to start bidding on our Silent Auction items on Monday at Noon so you can get in on the action even if
you can't attend the event! The Silent Auction ends on March 2 at 10:30 pm. Thank you for your support of
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our school!

I hope you have a great weekend!

God Bless,

Mrs. Kimberly Wagner

CruNews

Basketball Madness! Congratulations to our seventh grade boys basketball team on being
crowned champions in the St. Dominic tournament last weekend; later on in the day, they
finished first in the St. Pius X tournament! Our sixth grade boys were undefeated in league
play and were end-of-season tournament champions. And last, but certainly not least, our
fourth grade boys also placed first in the St. Dominic tournament!

On Tuesday, eighth grade students visited the Art Museum and the Cathedral Basilica of
the Assumption. Tour guides at the Art Museum showed students artwork related to
American history.

After lunch at the Diocese of Covington Curia and a talk from Deacon Jim Fortner, the tour
guide at the Cathedral told students about the history of the building and notable features.
This was a great way for eighth grade Confirmation candidates to learn more about our
diocese. 

CRS Rice Bowl: Overcoming Hunger
In Akwangagwel, Uganda, the climate is very hot
and dry. Farmers in this region depend heavily on
the rainy season for a successful harvest. But lately
—due to the changing climate—the rain has been
coming later than it used to and is more
inconsistent. Sometimes, when it does rain, it
causes flooding and ruins the crops. Learn how
Adolf and Florence have taken the matter into their
own hands, implementing new farming techniques



they learned from a Catholic Relief Services
program to improve their farm and fight against
hunger in their community. Visit crsricebowl.org to
learn more.
  

Tuition Discount 
Did you know you can work Reds games, Bengals games and concerts (Foo Fighters, Luke
Combs, Green Day all coming up) and get money toward your tuition at participating
Diocese of Covington schools, including high school? It is a great way to knock off some
tuition costs and we are looking for more volunteers. There is no minimum – work as much
as you want and other family members can do it to help you too!

​Sign ups are starting now. Contact Josh Wallace, poststthomas@gmail.com for more
information or you can reach out to the school office, as we have had several parents take
advantage of this opportunity.

February After Care Sign Up

If we have to cancel After Care for any reason you will be contacted by 12:30pm so
you can make other arrangements for picking up your students!

Sign Up to Volunteer in the
Cafeteria
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Bingo



Welcome to Bingo!
Two of our school parents met at a Welcome retreat
several years ago and love to hang out ... So why not hang
out and support our school at the same time — it’s a win-
win for everyone, especially our weekly bingo!
 
St. Henry Catholic Parish has a group of women in
formation now preparing for our next retreat this November.
If you’re interested, call the parish office, 859-727-2035.
 

To learn more about our bingo program, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com, 859-
760-3325, or Jamie Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, 859-814-9998.

2023-2024 Bingo Sign
Up
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Join us for an evening of games, food, & fun! We will have a
silent auction with prizes including a Super Bowl helmet

signed by Joe Burrow, our Grand Raffle Split-the-Pot, and a
bourbon raffle for a bottle of 2022 Old Rip Van Winkle Special
Reserve 12yr! You can view Silent Auction Items online now

and online bidding opens on Monday at Noon.

Purchase Tickets & View Silent
Auction Items Today!

https://e.givesmart.com/events/BgZ/


VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TOO!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E44A8AD2DA6FE3-47892962-night?fbclid=IwAR2XIcs7At4st6wurq9I6CgrUUVwoSv2xJkpftm_GEThqgyYlNPrBQ7Walo#/


Mother/Son Sign Up Link

PURCHASE TICKETS TODAY! Order your
Yearbook

Click image below to access PDF!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/12ZactIDM9Uc0vGXjCIW80gH8XsyGmUyxUOjhCoB-VcE/viewform?ts=65c98827&edit_requested=true
https://www.simpletix.com/e/st-henry-junior-high-presents-aladdin-jr-tickets-158392
https://strawbridge.fotomerchanthv.com/clients/st-henry-grade-school/2023-2024-yearbooks-204/access?clearSessionAuthentication=1




Schedule your Mammogram Today!

https://www.stelizabeth.com/care/medical-services-2/cancer/breast-cancer/mammography/mobile-mammography-unit/


Upcoming St. Barbara Youth Group Events
February 23: Fish Fry

February 25: Busy Buddies
February 28: Meeting

VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the Protecting
God’s Children training: see list below or visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) >
select a session to attend and register.

If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS® coordinator, Kristina
Goodridge, 859-342-2551, or email kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of the
Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance Coordinator, 859-
392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in confidentiality and with respect.

News from SHDHS

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
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Registration has begun for SHDHS Crusader Summer Camps and Activities. This summer,
SHDHS is excited to offer a variety of athletic and fine art activities for your sons and
daughters, including:

Baseball Skills Camp
Basketball Skills Camp - registration coming soon
Drama Camp - registration coming soon
Soccer Skills Camp
Visual Arts Camp
Volleyball Skills Camp
Tennis Camp

Our coaches, faculty members, and students would love to spend time with your child(ren)
this summer… helping them learn valuable skills all while having fun. Space for each
activity is limited, so please go to the Summer Camp page of our school website
(https://shdhs.org/crusader-events/) to complete the registration form(s) before the allotted
spots are filled. Details on all the great opportunities listed above, including exact dates,
times, and costs, can also be found via the link above.

Upcoming Events
February 24: Father/Daughter Dance, 7:00 PM
March 2: Night at the Races, 7:30-11:00 PM
March 5: Dine to Donate: Erlanger Skyline all day long
March 5: First Reconciliation Meeting/Church, 7:00 PM
March 5: Boosters Meeting, 7:00 PM
March 8 & 9: SHCS Presents "Aladdin, Jr." at SHDHS Dress Home Auditorium, 7:00 PM
March 12: First Reconciliation/Church, 7:00 PM
March 14: PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM
March 15: No School, professional development day
March 15: Boosters Shoot-a-Thon
March 19: Confirmation Retreat (4-8:00 PM); no homework for 8th graders
March 19: Boosters Meeting, 7:00 PM
March 28-April 7: Easter Break

http://tracking.shdhs.org/tracking/click?d=vo7KDdy31HhJnDw9QmcaLv3NPolWIKISyHATGoXqHDSurJaMS-6ZzGQlp08RQEWCRfflxM2dInQIeiXeBHuWGMspnOgAUR-wv2D2vvtIaaoOtIc9jV6UTcKCMUT6HUhHCXvH-NxqKv7KyEfBkmzUChE1
https://e.givesmart.com/events/BgZ/
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